
Report on Vigilance Awareness Week held at PPV&FR Authority 

 

The Protection of Plant Varieties and Farmers Rights Authority observed Vigilance 

Awareness Week. "On the occasion of Vigilance Awareness Week “26th October, 

2021 to 1st November, 2021 " Chairperson administered Integrity Pledge to all 

employees of Authority.  The National Gene Bank of Authority also took part in the Integrity 

Pledge at their premises.  Chairperson highlighted on the theme that "Independent India @ 

75: Self Reliance with Integrity." and emphasized on the importance of transparency which 

will act as preventive vigilance".  The photos are enclosed herewith. 

 

 


